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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

It is with great satisfaction that I write this letter of recommendation for
Accelerated Construction Services. My district is currently involved in the construction
phase of a twenty-five million dollar renovation project. I've been involved with ACS
from the inception of the project and have been interacting with them daily ever since.

ACS and their representatives have been a key component to protection of the
district’s interests as well as the completion of the project in general. I can say with
great confidence that without the ACS Construction Manager being on site daily,
including evenings and weekends when necessary, that our district would have
experienced great problems in the aforementioned areas.

Accelerated’s representatives are very detail minded when dealing with all
aspects of renovation. Their focus on areas ranging from classroom layout and
utilization of space to the completion of all phases of work being performed by a
multitude of contracting teams has ensured that all work is completed accurately and in
an expedient manner. We are currently in the final stages of our Senior High School
project and I feel that without ACS representation the project would not be completed
in time to accommodate our opening on the first day of school.

Mr. Mike Allen, as well as any member of his team, is a hands-on type of person
who is readily available and easy to contact. We placed our faith in the expertise of his
group, relying on their suggestions and recommendations as those that are best for the
quality of our project. Thus far I feel that the trust placed in them has proven to be
highly warranted.

The High School project was a learning process for me as it was the first
construction project that I was actively involved in. As we go into the Elementary
phase of our renovation project this fall I feel a greater confidence because of the trust
and respect that I have gained in ACS and their construction manager.

I highly recommended Accelerated Construction Services for any project that
you may be planning. Their focus, attention to detail and willingness to go the “extra
mile” to get the job done has proven to be the driving force in our project. I'm certain
that you will find satisfaction in their performance. If you have any questions, feel free
to contact me at 724-966-5045 x4270.

Sincerely,
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John Menhart
Superintendent
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